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Hi,
I'm writing as a resident who lives close to The George. I have lived in this area since 1992
when The George used to be a small shopping center with a wonderful collection of stores.  I
am writing to urge you not to convert the first floor of the building to 42 additional housing
units. I would like to see retail stores return to this area, as were originally intended for that
space. It was a walkable, delightful neighborhood hub.
Thank you,
Caryn Shapiro
1555 Kensington Dr. Ann Arbor
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